
 

 

 

A HUGE well done to all of Year 6 for getting through a most challenging week. You were truly amaz-

ing and completely smashed your SATs—every single one of you tried your hardest and we are im-

mensely proud of you all! As a reward for all the hard work, Year 6 are leaving school today with 

their Leavers’ Hoodies and T-shirts, largely funded by our FRIENDS of DJA.  Looking great, Year Six! 

Some Key Dates: 

21st—24th May  -  Residential 

23rd June  -  Sports Day (Years 5&6 PM) 

18th July  -  Leavers’ Assembly PM (Time TBC) 

19th July  -  Year Six Party afternoon 

20th—21st July  -  Transitions Days 

 New Hoodies: The Rules 
 

Children are allowed to wear their  
Leavers’ hoodies into school every day in 
place of their school jumper but must 
wear school uniform underneath. This  
includes correct footwear and white polo 
shirt.  
The children can wear their leavers’ T-
shirts on their P.E days as part of their P.E 
kit.  
They are permitted 
to do this until the 
end of term. 

 

YEAR SIX 

 

Coming up next week: 

Next week, we will be launching our final RW 

(Religion and Worldviews) week where we will be 

examining and reflecting on the many ways that 

Christians and Muslims put their faith in action. 


